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June 11, 2010 

Cedrik Soria 

2576 Transit Road 

Kendall, New York 14476 

 

Dear Cedrik, 

  

Public water for all citizens in the Town of Kendall is a concern that the town board takes seriously.  We have 

been diligently working since you submitted your petition for public water and would like to update you on the steps the 

town has taken to extend water lines to all our citizens. 

The last water line installed in the town was done by our highway department.  We have gained valuable 

experience and insight on putting projects of this scale together.   At present we are developing two models for 

extending the water lines, a small scale project and a large scale project.   These models will help us perform cost 

analysis for extending our water lines in different neighborhoods around Kendall. It is our hope to provide a report 

within the next two months.  

We are currently in discussions with other towns in Orleans County to learn their best practices for funding and 

operating water districts, and we are also investigating alternate sources of funding to reduce cost to the taxpayer.   

 In closing, we ask for your help.  Please provide an email address or phone number, along with  

your name so that we may keep you up to date on our progress. We post our minutes to the Town‘s web site at 

www.townofkendall.com .  

     

Please do not hesitate to contact any one of us with any issue or concern that you may have.   
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